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     Phone: 074 9123784
Email: occupationalhealth.lk@hse.ie
Date:  September 2023
Re:
Student Nurse intake to HSE  -  Medical Screening for Clinical Placement

Dear Student,

Clinical placement in HSE premises is an important and necessary part of your nurse training.  
The Department of Health Guidelines on Hepatitis B requires all staff considered to be at risk of contracting Hepatitis B to be vaccinated. As a healthcare worker, you may be at risk of contracting Hepatitis B. It is important that you have adequate protection against Hepatitis B.
To ensure you are protected against infectious diseases, we require documented evidence of the following vaccinations:

· BCG Vaccination.

· MMR Vaccine x 2.

· Mengivac C.

(These records can be obtained from your local Community Care Office or your G.P.)

If you have received any other vaccinations, i.e., Hepatitis B, please send records.

You MUST submit your documented vaccination records to the HSE Occupational Health Department by induction day.  

If you do not produce the above records, your Hepatitis B vaccination (which is necessary for all healthcare employees) will be withheld.  This will result in a suspension of your clinical placement. 

Yours faithfully,

Dr. Eileen Cahill Canning

Specialist Occupational Physician

